
 

All records are open for members review on the website. 
Please consider adding the North Burns Cemetery as a part of your estate planning. 

http://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery 
https://www.facebook.com/NorthBurnsCemetery 

North.Burns.Cemetery@gmail.com 

The North Burns Cemetery Association 
May 1, 2024 

Dear Association Members: 
Our 2024 Members Meeting will be held on May 18, 2024 at 1:30pm in the Burns 
Flat Church of Christ building. 
Income from minerals and donations were above average last year. The Farm 
Bureau Annuity was renegotiated last year at 4% for three years. Sales of spaces 
and donations were more than usual resulting in a net income/expense gain of 
$3,791.00 as of April 2024. A positive budget cash flow is necessary to meet 
unanticipated expenses. 
There were two burials and sixteen spaces sold last year. Minutes of the 2023 
board meeting are available at: 
https://www.cottonboll.com/north_burns_cemetery/North_Burns_Cemetery_Board_Meeting_Minutes_2023.pdf 
The board members donate time and resources for the upkeep of our cemetery and 
thank you for your continued support. 
Contributions should be mailed to Beverly Mullins, Treasurer, North Burns 
Cemetery at Post Office Box 25 Burns Flat, OK 73624.  
We appreciate your support.  
Sincerely, 

 

Terry L. Shinn 
Secretary 
North Burns Cemetery Association 

Post Office Box 25 
Burns Flat, OK 73624 
21346 East 1170 Road, 
Foss, OK 

Board Officers 2023 - 2024 
• Chris Ruiz, President   (580) 330-2781 
• Steve Kennemer, Vice President (580) 243-7859 
• Beverly Mullins, Treasurer   (580) 331-8655 
• Terry L. Shinn, Secretary  (713) 213-5106 
• David Watson, Member  (405) 761-1336 
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